




















Dear Honorable Mayor Beerman and City Council,      March 12, 2018  

On behalf of the Park City High School students, I ask for your consideration in waving all City 
permitting expenses associated with the March for Our Lives.  

As students we do not have the funds necessary to allow the march to continue if the fees are not 
waived- however, we strongly feel that the message of this march is one that is talked about too little.  

We ask that the City allow us to march in solidarity with our peers across America to ensure a safer 
environment for everyone going to school, a concert, or to work. By waiving these fees you allow us 
an opportunity to do so.  

Thank you in advance for your consideration, time and understanding. 

Sincerely, 

Maya Levine and the Students of Park City High School 

 


